
 

 

Notice of Qualification to Bid 
 

 
 
Subject: ITB# 18-297-G – NORCROSS STREET CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
Notice of Qualification to Bid Issue Date: 11/16/18 
Posted by: Greg Anderson 
 
The City of Roswell has pre-qualified the offeror(s) indicated below for the opportunity to bid on 
the subject Solicitation. Although the City will provide the reason(s) an offeror was not 
successful, please note that the reasons listed beside the names of the unsuccessful offeror(s) 
should not be interpreted as an exhaustive list.   

OFFERORS NOT MEETING 
QUALIFICATIONS REQUIREMENTS 

  REASONS 

   

   

   

   

     

 
This is not a notice of intent to award, a notice to proceed, or a notice of award. The offerors 

indicated above have been deemed qualified to perform the scope of work indicated in the 

subject solicitation. Please send any questions or comments regarding this notice to:  

purchasing@roswellgov.com, or call 770-641-3718.  

 
 
Authorized Signature: _____________________________________________ 

QUALIFIED OFFEROR(S)   

TOPLE   

CHATFIELD   

DICKERSON GROUP INC.   

SITE ENGINEERING   
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